
 

The Tithe Farm Way: 
Resilient pupils who have a life-long love of learning and are ready, respectful and safe in their choices. 

 

Tithe Farm Road, Houghton Regis, Bedfordshire, LU5 5JB 
Telephone: (01582) 865047 
Email: office@tithefarmprimary.co.uk 
Website: www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk 
Head teacher: Mrs Rachel Worsfold 

 
   

 

27th June 2023 
 

Dear families, 
 

As you may be aware the NEU (National Education Union) have declared further strike action, which will 
take place on the following dates: 
 

 Wednesday 5th July 

 Friday 7th July 
 
Tithe Farm will be affected on both days of the strike. Please read the information below carefully to 
ensure you understand how the strikes affects you as a family. 
 
Wednesday 5th July Classes affected: 
 

 Nursery closed all day. 

 Quartz and Turquoise Class – closed am only. 

 Children in Quartz may arrive at school in time for lunch at 12:00.  

 Children in Turquoise Class may arrive at 12:15 in time for lunch. 
 
Friday 7th July  
 

 Tithe Farm Primary will be fully closed to all children. 
 
Due to the number of staff who have informed us they will be striking and also the number of other staff 
the strike affects with their children we have had to take the decision to close school. This is not a decision 
we have taken lightly however on Friday 7th July, we do not have the staffing to keep children safe in 
school.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs R Worsfold 
Headteacher  
 
  

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

